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Side Letter Agreement 
between the 

All Faculty Association 
and 

Sonoma County Junior College District 
regarding 

 
Regular Continuing Evaluations 

May 27, 2023 
 
 
Regular faculty members and adjunct faculty members with offer rights may choose one of 
the following evaluation options.  
 

1. Regular continuing evaluation as outlined in Article 14A or 14B.  
 

2. Self-evaluation. A continuing faculty member may choose a self-evaluation unless 
notified by the end of week 6 that the department chair and supervising 
administrator have consulted, deliberated, and mutually agreed that there is an 
evidence-based need for the faculty member to have a regular continuing evaluation 
instead. The self-evaluation option is only available to faculty members whose most 
recent evaluation was not a self-evaluation. 

 
This Side Letter expires at the end of the Fall 2023 semester. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
_________________________________        ___________________________________ 
Sean Martin, President          Dr. Frank Chong, Superintendent/President 
All Faculty Association           Sonoma County Junior College District 
 
 
 


